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Grace and Peace! 
 
The dry weather has us all somewhat concerned this year.  As I write this, there is 
rain in the forecast, and that makes us hopeful.  In these parts, though, we know 
that we dare not put too much faith in a weather forecast.  Our hope and faith 
are always in our God, who has seen us through drought and flood, good years 
and bad.   
 
It is written that God knows what we need before any prayer crosses our lips.  
And yet we are encouraged to pray.  And so we do.  Among other things, prayer 
puts us in conversation with God and it helps us to put our thoughts and 
priorities in order.  Ultimately, our hope, as we develop as Christians, is that our 
prayers and God’s will, will become one and the same. 
 
If you are looking for somebody to pray with, I can guarantee that we will be 
praying together at the church on Sunday morning.  So come on! 
 
This Sunday is Trinity Sunday.  It is the week where we concentrate on, think 
about, and pray to, God as Father, Son, and Holy Spirit.  I suppose we would 
have to say that the concept of the Trinity is somewhat beyond our 
understanding, and yet it is important for us to remember that Christ the Son is 
God, and the Spirit is God, just as the Father is God.  It matters, to our faith and 
in our lives.  
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones 
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